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Matthew Rosel

From: Grogan, Haylene <haylene.grogan@det.nsw.edu.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 4 October 2017 10:59 AM
To: Brian Kirk
Cc: Ardler, Jason; Stanton, Andrew; Madden, Lisa; Purdie, Nick; Hansen, Adrian; Svagelli, 

Carlo; Policy, Aboriginal Affairs; Tanya Koeneman; White, Cameron
Subject: : PLANNING AND ENVIRONMENT - NOTICE OF EXHIBITION - STATE SIGNIFICANT 

DEVELOPMENT-REDFERN (RML17/3214)
Attachments: LETTER TO MINISTER MITCHELL FROM DPE RE MODIFICATION TO PEMULWUY 

PROJECT....pdf

Hi Brian! 
 
Thank you for the notice of the exhibition period for the proposed modification to the Pemulwuy project to Minister 
Mitchell (as per attached). Minister Mitchell's Office has asked us to respond on her behalf. 
 
Aboriginal Affairs would like to stay informed of the outcome of the exhibition period, and requests that future 
correspondence regarding the Pemulwuy Project be addressed to Mr Jason Ardler, Head of Aboriginal Affairs. 
 
Aboriginal Affairs also strongly recommends an active period of community consultation prior to the granting of 
project approval.  This consultation should be conducted by the Department of Planning, due to the developments 
significant social and political importance for the Aboriginal community of Sydney. 
 
Cheers, Haylene 
 
Haylene Grogan |Director, Policy and Reform |Aboriginal Affairs 
Level 3, 35 Bridge Street, SYDNEY 2000 |: (02) 9561 8160 | M: 0429 822 176   
: email: haylene.grogan@aboriginalaffairs.nsw.gov.au  
 
FOR ADMINISTRATIVE ENQUIRIES PLEASE CONTACT: 
R/Directorate Support Officer|Aboriginal Affairs 
: (02) 9561 8175 | : email:  
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privileged information or confidential information or both. If you  
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